
 

 

 

 

1st February, 2023 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 31A of SEBl (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI Listing Regulations) 

We would like to inform that the Company had made necessary disclosures to the Stock 
Exchanges pertaining to receipt of request from SVL Limited, Promoter of the Company, 
requesting its reclassification from ‘promoter’ category to ‘public’ category in accordance with 
Regulation 31A (9) of the Listing Regulations on 24th September, 2022. In that regard, we wish 
to inform you that the Company has submitted an application with your office on 19th October, 
2022 seeking your approval for the aforesaid request for reclassification. But inadvertently 
disclosure under Regulation 31A(8)(c) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 was not made 
after submission of application for reclassification to the Stock Exchanges on 19th October, 
2022. 

We, therefore, request you to kindly consider this disclosure under Regulation 31A(8)(c) 
Listing Regulations. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For SEPC Limited 
 
 
T. Sriraman 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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